hi

I recently wrote to the Environmental Services Department requesting Speed Restrictions on the A361 through Seend Cleeve.

I thought the feedback i had was quite interesting and wanted to share it with others:

The list of requests for speed limit changes was considered at the 22nd March 2006 meeting of the Environmental Advisory Panel. Following the recommendation of the Panel the Cabinet Member has agreed the nineteen new 30mph/40mph speed limits to be implemented in 2006/2007 with the £100,000 available.

The A361 has been added to the list of outstanding requests to be assessed when the promised revised guidance on the setting of local limits on rural roads is published by the Department of Transport. The revised guidance which will contain advice on speed limits for roads such as the A361 should be received shortly.

Following the assessment of the outstanding requests a programme of new speed restrictions will be prepared for consideration by the Advisory panel in March 2007.

Faye Cottrell 20 The Stocks Seend Cleeve